
on to heaven before I do, it will take a mountain of God’s 
grace and comfort for me to endure it. I suspect this because 
of two pastor friends of mine that have lost their wives in the 
past two years. They have truly been broken by this!

Death Is No Match For The Glorious Resurrection!
	  Back last year just before Christmas I made the 
statement in one of our GIMI newsletters that there never 
would have been a resurrection if there had been no incar-
nation of the Son of God. But now, as we are in this spring-
time just before Easter Sunday on April 9, 2023, I would like 
to say that there never would have been victory over death 
for every saved person on earth, if there had not been the 
resurrection of Jesus Christ from the dead on the third day 
after His crucifixion. In John 11:24-26, we find the follow-
ing words: “Martha saith unto him, I know that he (Laza-
rus) shall rise again in the resurrection at the last day. 
Jesus said unto her, I am the resurrection, and the life: 
he that believeth in me, though he were dead, yet shall 
he live: And whosoever liveth and believeth in me shall 
never die. Believeth thou this?” Therefore, we need just to 
stop and meditate upon the fact that there would have been 
no resurrection for any of us if Jesus had not taken our place 
and died on the cross to pay the debt for our sins.  Please 
pay attention to the following verse: II Corinthians 5:21, 
“For he hath made him to be sin for us, who knew no sin; 
that we might be made the righteousness of God in Him.”  
So, my beloved friends, we celebrate the resurrection each 
year because if there had been no resurrection, there would 
never have been a glorious life after death for all of us to look 
forward to. I beg you to remember that the word Easter is 
a pagan word, and truly, this time of celebration is far more 
than Easter Bunnies and rabbits, which also have come to us 
through the corrupt Catholic Church from definite pagan-
ism. Thus, my dear pastor friends, why don’t you eliminate 
the secular celebration at your churches, and teach our chil-
dren and young people about the wonderfully true meaning 
of the resurrection! Just remember the Apostle Paul said in 
Philippians 1:21: “For me to live is Christ, and to die is 
gain.” Let’s celebrate the resurrection by thanking Jesus for 
our eternal life!
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Dear GIMI Friends and Team Members,
	 Blessed Early-Spring greetings to you in the precious 
name of Jesus! Hopefully by now, you have weathered the 
horrible storm of the Covid 19 plague, and you are getting 
stronger with the presence and power of God to face any 
other attacks of Satan in this sinful and wicked world. Yes, 
we must never forget the dear family members and friends 
that God saw fit to take on to heaven, where now they are 
free of pain and enjoying the beauty of that glorious place 
where every child of God goes when he or she passes from 
this life. Of course, the most wonderful thing about heaven 
is being in the presence of Jesus! Please notice the follow-
ing verses of Scripture: “Therefore we are always confident, 
knowing that, while we are at home in the body, we are 
absent from the Lord: (For we walk by faith, not by sight:) 
We are confident, I say, and willing rather to be absent 
from the body  and to be present with the Lord.” II Corin-
thians 5:6-8. Truthfully, when we lose one of our dear saved 
loved ones or friends, it is an extremely bittersweet experi-
ence to have to endure. Honestly, I don’t want to ever be 
away from my wonderful wife. But, if that time comes before 
I go, it will take more grace than I have ever had to ask for 
due to the fact that JoAnne and I were brought together by 
Jesus many years ago when I drove her bus back and forth 
to Taylorsville High School. And right now, almost 58 years 
later, because of her love for Jesus and her family, if she goes 



	 Folks, I am sure that some of you might get tired 
of hearing about what God is doing through GIMI. But, I 
must tell you that I am thrilled to meditate on the glorious 
goodness of God, when it comes to the harvest He is giving 
this ministry! So, let me ask you to pay close attention to 
the following information, which I pray will get you newly 
excited about the marvelous Book of Acts harvest God is 
giving to us.
	 I would like to give you the following numbers from 
our regular monthly ministry reports from which we get 
these glorious totals. So, let me give you some statistics that 
God has given us down through the past 23 years since my 
precious wife and I took over this wonderful ministry for 
Jesus! During these years, GIMI has shared the Gospel with 
just over 30,912,000 people 5,255,040 making first-time 
professions of faith in Christ. Will you just stop and join me 
in shouting hallelujah to the Lamb of God for this huge har-
vest? We have truly been blessed far beyond understand-
ing to be a part of this great proclamation of the Gospel, 
which has resulted in this Book of Acts harvest of souls! 
Surely, surely, we have witnessed firsthand a mighty miracle 
of God before our very eyes! As the great Psalm 126 tells 
us, we have gone forth weeping bearing precious seed, and 
we have come home over and over again rejoicing bring-
ing our sheaves with us! And then, oh yes, our staff and 
workers have also done an enormous amount of disciple-
ship with these converts to help them grow in grace. This 
has been done through our GIMI workers, many pastors, 
and a huge amount of teaching and training. And just for 
you doubters and naysayers, you are right. I don’t believe all 
of these professions of faith were genuine any more than I 
believe that all of our church members sitting on pews and 
benches every Sunday are saved. As I told you before, one 
time while I was preaching as the warm-up preacher for Dr. 
David Jeremiah in Woodstock, GA., after the meeting that 
day several preachers and I went out to eat a meal with Dr. 
Jeremiah. Across the table from him, I asked Dr. Jeremiah 
just what percentage of church members did he believe were 
genuinely saved. He responded immediately and said, “only 
25%.” Then, I asked him where he got this percentage. He 
then replied, “from the Parable of the Sower.” “There were 
four kinds of soil where the seed were planted, but only one 
of the four was genuine.” So, my dear doubter friends, be-
fore you criticize us or any other ministry, you just need to 
stop and give a genuine Christian test of all of your church 
members. I believe you will discover that most of them 
are not really saved. I know this has been true for the 11 
churches I have pastored. Twenty-five percent or less of the 
members have always done all the work and given all of the 2

An Update On What Jesus Has Been Doing!

money! Also, when I look back at the churches that my wife 
and I have led down through 58 years of ministry, I have 
learned disappointingly that scores of our former church 
members are now out of church, living in ungodly sin, even 
to the depths of the debauchery of homosexuality, lesbian-
ism, and other horrible sins. By the way, many of these that 
are now on the road to hell used to be musicians, singers, 
teachers, preachers, missionaries, and other Christian posi-
tions. Therefore, I am not going to quit doing evangelism 
on the radio, in crusades, churches, schools, orphanages, 
and large refugee camps. So, praise the Lord for having the 
privilege of working with this “God-anointed ministry for 
Him.”

Some More Wonderful Statistics
	 Before moving on with this “getting longer” article, 
I would like to share some more wonderful blessings given 
to GIMI over the history of our ministry. A lot of you know 
that before JoAnne and I took over this wonderful ministry 
23 years ago, we worked nonstop with Brother Mickey and 
Sister Alice Parrish who started the ministry way back in the 
mid-19 seventies. These precious people are now with Jesus, 
but, during those 15 years that we worked diligently with 
them, God gloriously blessed us to help do a huge amount 
of things to present the Gospel to thousands of people, and 
to help distribute tons of humanitarian assistance to allevi-
ate the suffering of thousands of people in churches, hos-
pitals, prisons, schools, orphanages, and in recent years, in 
the huge refugee camps in several of our African countries.  
During all of our 38 years, GIMI has distributed almost 40 
million dollars worth of humanitarian assistance to millions 
of people in order just to show them that Jesus loved them, 
and to get the opportunity to share the Gospel with them. 
And, in order to share appreciation, I would like to tell you 
that some of this assistance came through Samaritan’s Purse 
who helped us refurnish three hospitals in African prisons.  
And, I want to share with you that since January of 2022, the 
month before the Russian War began in February, GIMI, 
with the help of people who have given designated funds, 
have sent almost $50,000 to Pastor Dima Bulakh, to help 
him with the horrible situation while ministering to hun-
dreds of suffering people. And, I want to add that absolutely 
none of this great ministry would ever been possible were 
it not for you dear friends who have helped us by praying, 
and by giving regularly to this ministry. THEREFORE, 
BE AWARE OF WHAT JESUS TOLD HIS DISCIPLES 
IN MATTHEW 10, WHEN HE WAS SENDING THEM 
FORTH WITH THE GREAT COMMISSION.  HE TOLD 
THEM THAT AS THEY TRAVELED FROM TOWN TO 
TOWN AND VILLAGE TO VILLAGE, WHOEVER RE-



CEIVED THEM AND THEIR MESSAGE WOULD SHARE EQUALLY IN THE REWARDS FOR WHATEVER WAS 
ACCOMPLISHED THROUGH THEM. THEREFORE, MY BELOVED FRIENDS AND GIMI TEAM MEMBERS, 
YOU WILL SHARE IN THE REWARDS EQUAL TO MINE AND MY WIFE’S WHEN WE GET TO HEAVEN. SO 
THANK YOU FOR HELPING TO MAKE THIS MINISTRY POSSIBLE!! PLEASE KNOW THAT MY WIFE AND I 
LOVE AND APPRECIATE YOU SO MUCH!!!!
	 Before I close this section of my article, I want to once more mention some very wonderful statistics that I am sure 
all of you will be thrilled to learn. Earlier in this newsletter, I gave you the stats for all of the years my wife and I have been 
working in Africa.  Now, I just want to mention what has happened since January of 2022 up until the climax of January 
2023. During these 13 months, we have been blessed to share the Gospel of our Lord Jesus Christ with 1,645,000 people. 
This does include many of the radio converts. Therefore, I am sure that all of you will rejoice to know that during these 
13 months, God has gloriously given us a harvest of 322,751 making their first-time profession of faith in Jesus Christ as 
Savior and Lord. We are truly praising God for this miraculous harvest! Yes, we are surely thrilled with this large number 
of people coming to Christ. But, we must never forget that there are still three billion people out of eight billion that have 
never heard one  presentation of the Gospel. Thus, GIMI friends and team members, we can’t stop now. We must continue 
to share the Gospel message with as many people as possible during these days when so many churches are cold and dy-
ing, when pastors are searching for excuses to not go soul-winning, when damnable doctrines like Neo-Calvanism have 
become the center in what-used-to-be dynamic soul-winning churches, like First Baptist Church of Jacksonville, Florida, 
where under the leadership of Dr. Homer Lindsay Jr., thousands came to Christ every year. Then too, since the terrible 
Covid crisis, churches have either been so frightened that they are afraid to go soul-winning, or maybe, some have become 
so unconcerned for souls that they are using Covid as an excuse to not promote winning people to Christ. Therefore, my 
question to all of us is, “Are we going to sit back and allow our churches and missions ministries to die while the people 
who are dead spiritually already go on to hell?” I pray that this is not your attitude or the attitude of the pastor and church 
where you attend! As I have stated so much recently, Jesus is soon coming again. Whatever we are going to do must be 
done immediately, due to the soon return of Christ for His people. And, dear friends, do you have some family members 
that are not yet saved. If so, may I nudge you to get on your knees, pray for God’s presence and power in your life, and then, 
go lovingly and share the Gospel message with these lost loved ones!

Continued: An Update On What Jesus Has Been Doing!

A Great Big Thank You To All Of Our GIMI Workers And Board Members!!

	 Most all of you know that for three years very few 
people have been able to travel internationally because 
of the Covid plague. This has been especially difficult for 
many of our regular Mission Teams who have been going 
back and forth to Uganda, Kenya, Rwanda, Burundi, and 
many other countries for a long time. Then, of course, 
due to my unpredictable health problems, my wife and I 
have not been able to travel back to our beloved Africa for 
the past three years as well. And then, I haven’t been able 
to travel far from home here in America either because 
of the constant pain from several illnesses, difficulty 
in walking because of neuropathy, and because of my 
inability to eat certain foods. Thus, my wife and I have 
been limited in what we can actually do in Africa, which 
we have continued since 1985. But, I will tell you that as a 
75 year-old preacher and wife who have been in full-time 
ministry for almost 58 years, we are now working harder 
and longer each day than we ever have. But, during the 
past three years, while we have been limited, our national 
workers have worked extremely hard in the midst of dire 

Covid and even, new government rules and regulations. 
Of course, we all know just how crazy our American 
wicked, vicious, and yes, ignorant, leaders have lied to 
us almost every time they have opened their mouths 
about the Covid problems, including vaccinations, 
vulnerability, and medical science. Truly, I believe that the 
more dedicated we become in our efforts to win people 
to Christ, the more attacks we will be getting from Satan 
himself. Honestly, I just can wait until one day I will see 
Satan cast into the Lake of Fire forever! (Revelation 20:10)
	 Well, before I get lost in another long sermon, let 
me tell you that there is just no way that we could ever 
have reaped the great harvest God has given to us without 
the tremendous work of all of our national workers in all 
of our African countries, and yes, without the devotion 
and help of our GIMI Board members. Thus, my dear 
friends, could you help me in shouting “Praise the Lord” 
for our board members, and for all of our wonderfully 
devoted national workers in all of our mission fields!
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	 In the past few GIMI Newsletters I have talked with 
you a lot about the horrible circumstances with my throat, 
which required vocal cord implant surgery back in 2021. 
Also, I was forced to discontinue the radio programs due 
to the voice problems. Then, after the surgery, things were 
looking better. So, once again we restarted our broadcasts. 
Then, I had another setback with my throat, which required 
another delay of the radio broadcasts. I stopped in late May 
of last year, and for the second time, I began broadcasting 
in September. Well, praise God, from then until now, I have 
been able to continue the radio production. And folks, God 
has had His marvelous big hand on this ministry since we 
began again! 
	 Presently, we are on 37 stations, with 17 of these is in 
Africa. God has really been blessing this huge ministry with 
another great harvest of souls. But, I will tell you that if ev-
ery station did for us what Esther Nakyagulanyi and Anna 
Uweera are doing at the Dunamis Radio Station in Kam-
pala, Uganda, and, in the Grace Radio Station in Western 
Uganda. These precious people have been working labori-
ously to win people to Jesus through our weekly 30-minute 
broadcasts. And, I am sad to tell you that we have no other 
station in all of Africa that is giving this same attention to 
trying to reach people with the Gospel. Oh yes, I am very 
thankful for the small number of people that have gotten 
saved through our many other stations. But, we are not see-
ing anywhere near the huge number of souls come to Christ 
like Dunamis and Grace Radio in Uganda. I am so very 
thankful for the extra effort that Esther and Annie are dem-
onstrating to see more people get saved.  I would ask you 
to really pray for these dear ladies and their families. We 
have already seen Satan attacking these ladies in the tragic 
death of a precious little boy that was born to Annie and her 
husband. Please pray that God will surely comfort Annie 
and her husband. And also, please help us pray a protective 
hedge around these ladies and the Dunamis and Grace Sta-
tions. There is nothing on earth that Satan hates as much as 
he does soul-winning individuals, soul-winning churches, 
and yes, great soul-winning radio stations!

A Brand New Radio Station In Kenya For Our GIMI 
Broadcast! This Station Is Biblia Husema, 96.7 FM,

Located Just North Of Nairobi!
	 It gives me great pleasure to tell all of our friends that 
we have finally gotten on a station in Kenya to broadcast our 
GIMI Radio Program. We have been trying for years to get 
on a Kenya station. But, the costs for radio broadcasting on 
most of the  so-called Christian stations is absolutely wicked 

for the work of the Lord. But, God has opened a new door 
with Biblia Husema, 96.7 FM. where Brother Paul Ugame is 
the Sales and Marketing Executive. We desperately wanted 
to be on the air on Saturday or Sunday morning. But, the 
only time available was 3:05 p.m. on Saturday afternoon. 
We are hoping to get a better time sometime in the future, 
but, right now, we will broadcast on the Saturday afternoon. 
I would ask all of our friends in Kenya and the surrounding 
area to join us for our weekly broadcast. And, if you know of 
someone who gets saved through this new endeavor, please 
let me know at: gimi@charter.net.  We want to know about 
every soul that comes to Christ through our radio ministry 
if we possibly can. So, if you learn of someone coming to 
Jesus, please notify us.

Our Radio Ministry Is Growing and 
Producing A Magnificent Harvest!

WHERE TO LISTEN 
TO GIMI ON THE

RADIO

BIBLIA HUSEMA
BROADCASTING

96.7 FM
96.3 FM
101.5 FM
90.4 FM

Nairobi, Kenya
Eldoret, Kenya
Kisumu, Kenya
Kakuma, Kenya

Sat 2:00 pm
Sat 2:00 pm
Sat 2:00 pm
Sat 2:00 pm
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Two Planned Mission Team Trips Are Now Coming!
	 All of you dear GIMI Team members know that for the past three years we have not been able to send mission teams to 
Africa. The biggest reason for the absence of our American mission team has been the horrible plague of the Covid virus. Then too, 
because of my declining health problems, I have not been able to plan another trip for my dear wife and me. We are truly missing be-
ing in Africa, but we will accept our circumstances, even with my 70 trips before. I must tell you that many days when I am looking 
at some of our African ministry pictures, I just break down and cry, simply because I have truly enjoyed almost all of the 37 years of 
trips out to Africa. Of course, in 1993 when we had the terrible accident in Uganda, I surely didn’t enjoy that trip. But, I am asking 
God to make me well enough to make another trip, but right now, my beloved son, Pastor Joel Frye is going to go and work with two 
different teams for four weeks in June.
	 The dates for these projected trips are June 2-13 to Kenya, and, June 16-27 to Uganda. Pastor Joel and I are working on the 
specific schedules and planned ministry for both Kenya and Uganda. Hopefully, in the not too distant future, we will be able to have a 
close number to the actual costs for the travel and activities to and within both Kenya and Uganda. I am going to give you the e-mail 
address and phone number for those of you who would like to talk personally with Pastor Joel. Pastor Joel’s e-mail address is: pas-
torjoel@oxfordbaptist.com. His cell phone number is: 828-781-0359. And, if you would like to talk to me, just contact me at: gimi@
charter.net. Or, you may call me at 828-635-8866.  Just as soon as we have the costs and particulars of each trip, we will get them to 
those of you who are interested in making this safari for Jesus! If you have any questions, please let us know! We look forward to hav-
ing you on one of these soul-winning expeditions.

	 To finalize my article for this newsletter, I just want to share two very important messages with you. First, on behalf of my 
precious wife, I want to thank every one of you dear people who have helped us keep this ministry going for such a long time. I want 
to thank all of you prayer warriors here in America and in our other countries who pray for GIMI and the progress of this great 
ministry. Truly, we have never been a big organization at any time in the past. Presently, we only have three people working for GIMI 
here in America. These three are Cathy Little, JoAnne Frye, and this old preacher. But, because so many of you pray regularly for us, 
we have been able to do big things with the help of our Lord Jesus Christ and the 50 devoted people that work with us in Africa. And, 
this wonderful help from our Savior and Lord has been given to us because of your faithfulness to pray for us! And, the continual 
fruitfulness of our people on the ground in our countries in Africa would never be possible without your faithful prayers. So, thank 
you so much for praying diligently for us and our entire GIMI Ministry!
	 Then secondly, I would like to just mention to you that God is still opening doors for us in our present countries in Africa, 
and He is opening huge doors for us in many other countries and places here in America, and also, in Africa. I am especially thrilled 
at how God is so richly blessing our new radio ministry, especially, in Uganda. With my personal struggle with health issues, it is very 
hard for me to travel to churches here in America, and for certain, it is impossible for me to travel internationally at this time. Thus, I 
am so grateful for my son, Pastor Joel Frye, who has volunteered to help us by taking some American mission teams to Africa when I 
cannot go. I would tell you once more that we are still praying for a younger man of God who has a burning call to do mission work, 
and, to do it with passion and enthusiasm. Also, it is truly my prayer that this new young man might be a soul winner already, and 
that he will have on his heart what Jesus has on His heart. And, according to Luke 19:10, Jesus had and still does have the desire to 
seek for lost souls. So, whoever God sends to us, we prayerfully desire that he have the characteristics I have already mentioned to 
you. But also, I am praying that in addition to the things already mentioned, I pray this new man will have organizational skills, be 
a self-starter, have a teachable spirit, and that he will be a people person who can deal with people here in America, such as in our 
churches, and with people in Africa who think and respond differently than we American’s do! Well, enough said on this proposed 
resume!
	 Therefore, ladies and gentlemen, if we are going to walk through the many open doors, share the Gospel with thousands of 
people on the ground, and yes, enlarge our new radio ministry to numbers of additional stations here in America, and also, there in 
Africa, we have to have the funds to do these things. We cannot carry on this strong ministry of winning souls without the financial 
help of our faithful brothers and sisters who want to walk through these open doors with us. Yes, we truly need some large gifts so 
that we can regularly take care of the airtime, preparatory equipment, and other items of absolute necessity. But also, we need the 
additionally giving of any size gift from all of you individuals and churches. We especially, are asking for more pastors and churches 
to help us monthly, if you are not presently giving. And, if you are already giving, maybe you and your churches might be able to 
increase your regular giving. FOLKS, WE DESPERATELY NEED YOUR HELP TO WIN THOUSANDS TO CHRIST. PLEASE 
DON’T EVER FORGET THAT FOR EVERY $3.00 WE SPEND, WE SEE A PERSON COME TO CHRIST! I pray that all of you 
might be able to give some extra in order for us to be able to take the Gospel messages to thousands of additional people! I hope we 
might hear from you very soon!!!

Still in the King’s service,
Dr. Stan Frye, President of GIMI
Matthew 9:35-38, John 4:35

THE HUGE CHALLENGE BEFORE US!



GIMI WORKING IN UGANDA

Pastor Stan giving blankets to lady Pastor Stan giving blankets to lady 
prisoners on a prior trip to Ugandaprisoners on a prior trip to Uganda

Pastor Fred singing with Uganda Pastor Fred singing with Uganda 
prisonersprisoners

Uganda lady prisoners thrilled with Uganda lady prisoners thrilled with 
their new blanketstheir new blankets

A large group of Uganda prisoners A large group of Uganda prisoners 
listening to the gospellistening to the gospel

Don’t Miss This Announcement: Our Annual GIMI Banquet 
And Board Meeting Will Be Held June 9-10, 2023!

	 Will you please come and attend our wonderful 
banquet on Friday evening, June 9th. We are so excited 
about coming together this year to celebrate the huge 
harvest that God is giving this great ministry. We held 
the meeting last year, but, due to the still on-going Co-
vid plague we had to have some restrictions and we cut 
back on many things. But, praise God, this year we hope 
to be back normal with a precious service of thanksgiv-
ing and praise to our Savior for the mighty way He has 
been saving thousands of souls through our GIMI  staff 
and national workers. Without a doubt, God has had His 
hand upon this ministry for many years. So, why don’t 
you contact Cathy in our office and reserve your spot at 
the dinner table at 5:00 p.m. as we fellowship together and 
get to know each other closely.
	 And then, following our meal together, we are go-
ing to worship and praise God with a wonderful abbrevi-
ated concert by Brother Wade Spencer and his wife, Tere-
sa, from Perrysville, OH. Then, after Brother Wade sings 

and stirs our hearts toward Jesus, Sister Shirley Gallamore 
will sing a very special song for us just before her marvel-
ous husband, Dr. David Gallamore, comes and challenges 
us with a special message from God’s Word! We will close 
the evening with a time of prayer and thanksgiving! We 
will also be praying for revival in our sinful and wicked 
nation. Then, our annual GIMI Board meeting will begin 
on Saturday morning at 8:30 a.m. with a light breakfast. 
After this, we hope to close the business session on this 
Saturday just before noon!
	 So, my dear friends, the meal and concert on Fri-
day evening are free! But, you do need to contact Cathy, 
our Office Manager, and tell her how many people you 
will be bringing to the banquet and concert on Friday eve-
ning.  We need the number to know how many people 
will be eating dinner with us on this Friday evening. We 
welcome you and your friends to our dinner banquet. 
But, we do need to know how many are coming! 
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Pastor Stan giving gospel tracts to Pastor Stan giving gospel tracts to 
Uganda lady prisoners on a prior tripUganda lady prisoners on a prior trip

Pastor Stan giving Bible booklets to Pastor Stan giving Bible booklets to 
Uganda prisoners on a prior tripUganda prisoners on a prior trip

A Uganda lady prisoner with her twinsA Uganda lady prisoner with her twins

Mama JoAnne with twins in a village just Mama JoAnne with twins in a village just 
outside a Uganda prison on a prior tripoutside a Uganda prison on a prior trip

Pastors Gerald and Fred bringing Bible Pastors Gerald and Fred bringing Bible 
booklets and gifts to Uganda prisonersbooklets and gifts to Uganda prisoners

Pastor John bringing cookies to Pastor John bringing cookies to 
Uganda prisonersUganda prisoners

Pastor David with a huge load of gifts Pastor David with a huge load of gifts 
for Uganda prisonersfor Uganda prisoners

Brother Wade Spencer Brother Wade Spencer 
singing in a Uganda ladies singing in a Uganda ladies 

prisonprison



Shiperoy school children receiving Shiperoy school children receiving 
Bible booklets from GIMIBible booklets from GIMI

GIMI WORKING IN UGANDA

More children at Shiperoy school More children at Shiperoy school 
receiving Bible bookletsreceiving Bible booklets

More precious children receiving Bible More precious children receiving Bible 
booklets from GIMIbooklets from GIMI

More Uganda prisoners receiving their More Uganda prisoners receiving their 
John/Romans booklets from GIMIJohn/Romans booklets from GIMI

Pastor Fred giving more Bible booklets to Pastor Fred giving more Bible booklets to 
Uganda prisonersUganda prisoners
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Pastor Stan leading a pastors Pastor Stan leading a pastors 
training seminar in Uganda on training seminar in Uganda on 

a prior tripa prior trip

Pastor/Officer Gerald giving Bible Pastor/Officer Gerald giving Bible 
booklets to Uganda prisoners in the booklets to Uganda prisoners in the 

Officer Training CollegeOfficer Training College

GIMI Pastors from Uganda and Kenya GIMI Pastors from Uganda and Kenya 
attending a training seminar in Ugandaattending a training seminar in Uganda
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Pastor Danson sharing the Gospel with Pastor Danson sharing the Gospel with 
Kenya prisonersKenya prisoners

GIMI WORKING IN KENYA

Some beautiful residents in KenyaSome beautiful residents in Kenya Another beautiful Kenya residentAnother beautiful Kenya resident

Pastor Sammy preaching to Kenya Pastor Sammy preaching to Kenya 
prisoners during the Covid pandemicprisoners during the Covid pandemic

Pastor Sammy sharing the Gospel with Pastor Sammy sharing the Gospel with 
Kenya lady prisonersKenya lady prisoners

Pastor John sharing Christmas gifts with Pastor John sharing Christmas gifts with 
Kenya prisonersKenya prisoners

Pastor Sammy bringing gifts to Kenya Pastor Sammy bringing gifts to Kenya 
prisonersprisoners

Pastor Sammy bringing many gifts to Pastor Sammy bringing many gifts to 
rehabilitation home in Kenyarehabilitation home in Kenya



GIMI WORKING IN KENYA

Pastor/Officer James Chilimo with a lady Pastor/Officer James Chilimo with a lady 
officer and soon to be released prisonersofficer and soon to be released prisoners

Pastor Philemon bringing gifts Pastor Philemon bringing gifts 
to a Kenya prisonto a Kenya prison

Young lady prisoners in Kenya receiving Young lady prisoners in Kenya receiving 
their Bible bookletstheir Bible booklets
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A large training seminar for Kenya & A large training seminar for Kenya & 
Tanzania pastors taught by Pastor Stan on Tanzania pastors taught by Pastor Stan on 

a prior mission tripa prior mission trip
A huge amount of gifts for Christmas for A huge amount of gifts for Christmas for 

Kenya prisonersKenya prisoners

Pastor Sammy bringing Christmas gifts Pastor Sammy bringing Christmas gifts 
to invalid senior citizens in Kenyato invalid senior citizens in Kenya

Pastor Sammy bringing many gifts to a Pastor Sammy bringing many gifts to a 
first offender girls detention center in first offender girls detention center in 

KenyaKenya

Pastor Shadrack Ekai bringing gifts to Pastor Shadrack Ekai bringing gifts to 
Northern Kenya prisonersNorthern Kenya prisoners



GIMI WORKING IN KENYA

Alicia, a longtime prisoner in Nairobi Alicia, a longtime prisoner in Nairobi 
Kenya prison. She is a dear friend of Kenya prison. She is a dear friend of 
JoAnne and a citizen of South AfricaJoAnne and a citizen of South Africa

Pastor Jonathon bringing Christmas gifts Pastor Jonathon bringing Christmas gifts 
to lady prisoners in Kenyato lady prisoners in Kenya

Longtime GIMI Pastor and Chaplain Longtime GIMI Pastor and Chaplain 
James Mwangi in KenyaJames Mwangi in Kenya

Kenya prisoners come forward in Kenya prisoners come forward in 
invitation to receive Jesus!invitation to receive Jesus!

A beautiful little girl that Pastor Stan A beautiful little girl that Pastor Stan 
and JoAnne found with her mom in a and JoAnne found with her mom in a 

Kenya prisonKenya prison

Pastor Phillip sharing the Gospel with Pastor Phillip sharing the Gospel with 
young prisoners in a bad Kenya prisonyoung prisoners in a bad Kenya prison

11



12

GIMI WORKING IN LIBERIA

Pastor Kamanda bringing Christmas Pastor Kamanda bringing Christmas 
gifts to Liberia orphansgifts to Liberia orphans

Much bread for Liberia prisoners from Much bread for Liberia prisoners from 
GIMIGIMI

GIMI bringing many Christmas gifts to GIMI bringing many Christmas gifts to 
orphans in Liberiaorphans in Liberia

Pastor Arthur Pastor Arthur 
bringing many bringing many 
gifts for Liberia gifts for Liberia 

prisonersprisoners

Pastor Kamanda bringing gifts to Liberia Pastor Kamanda bringing gifts to Liberia 
from GIMIfrom GIMI

Pastor Kamanda Johnson and his family Pastor Kamanda Johnson and his family 
in Liberiain Liberia

More gifts for Liberia prisoners from GIMIMore gifts for Liberia prisoners from GIMI

Pastor Kamanda sharing Jesus with Pastor Kamanda sharing Jesus with 
Liberia prisonersLiberia prisoners
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GIMI WORKING IN LIBERIA

Pastor Kamanda sharing the Gospel with Pastor Kamanda sharing the Gospel with 
Liberia prisonersLiberia prisoners

Pastor Arthur baptizing a new convert in Pastor Arthur baptizing a new convert in 
LiberiaLiberia

Liberian prisoners receiving Christmas Liberian prisoners receiving Christmas 
gifts from GIMIgifts from GIMI

Food for Liberian Food for Liberian 
prisonersprisoners

Pastor Arthur bringing Bible booklets to Pastor Arthur bringing Bible booklets to 
Liberia village childrenLiberia village children
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GIMI WORKING IN DR CONGO

Pastor Israel giving cloth for clothing to Pastor Israel giving cloth for clothing to 
DR Congo refugees provided by GIMIDR Congo refugees provided by GIMI

Pastor Israel teaching a lesson on Pastor Israel teaching a lesson on 
peace and reconciliation with DR Congo peace and reconciliation with DR Congo 

refugeesrefugees

A meal for orphan children in DR Congo A meal for orphan children in DR Congo 
provided by GIMIprovided by GIMI

Pastor Israel giving more cloth for Pastor Israel giving more cloth for 
clothing to refugee ladies in DR Congoclothing to refugee ladies in DR Congo

Pastor Robert praying with DR Congo Pastor Robert praying with DR Congo 
refugees to receive Christ in an outside refugees to receive Christ in an outside 

evangelism serviceevangelism service

More gifts from GIMI to DR Congo More gifts from GIMI to DR Congo 
refugeesrefugees

Pastor Robert sharing the Gospel with DR Pastor Robert sharing the Gospel with DR 
Congo refugee in the midst of volcanic rockCongo refugee in the midst of volcanic rock

Pastor Robert sharing Jesus with a large Pastor Robert sharing Jesus with a large 
group of refugees in a make-shift church group of refugees in a make-shift church 

building in the DR Congobuilding in the DR Congo



GIMI WORKING IN CAMEROON & SOUTH SUDAN

Bibles prepared to give Cameroon Bibles prepared to give Cameroon 
prisonsprisons

Many gifts from GIMI brought to Many gifts from GIMI brought to 
Cameroon prisonersCameroon prisoners

Pastor Patrick giving Bible booklets to Pastor Patrick giving Bible booklets to 
South Sudanese refugeesSouth Sudanese refugees

Pastor Emmanuel Pastor Emmanuel 
preaching strongly preaching strongly 

in a Cameroon in a Cameroon 
prisonprison

Pastor Emmanuel feeding prisoners in Pastor Emmanuel feeding prisoners in 
Cameroon from GIMICameroon from GIMI
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Cameroon prisoners praying to receive Cameroon prisoners praying to receive 
JesusJesus



GIMI WORKING IN ZAMBIA & TANZANIA

Masses of children and adults listening to Masses of children and adults listening to 
the Gospel in a night crusade in Zambiathe Gospel in a night crusade in Zambia

Pastor John sharing the Gospel with Pastor John sharing the Gospel with 
Tanzania prisonersTanzania prisoners

Pastor Stephen sharing the Gospel with Pastor Stephen sharing the Gospel with 
students under a tree in Zambiastudents under a tree in Zambia

Tanzania prisoners Tanzania prisoners 
enjoying a enjoying a 

Christmas meal Christmas meal 
from GIMIfrom GIMI

Pastor John sharing Jesus with a large Pastor John sharing Jesus with a large 
number of prisonersnumber of prisoners

Zambia prisoners with their New Zambia prisoners with their New 
Testaments from GIMITestaments from GIMI
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Pastor John Sylvester sharing Pastor John Sylvester sharing 
the Gospel inside a prison in the Gospel inside a prison in 

TanzaniaTanzania



 IN HONOR OF:                                                                                 GIVEN BY:

Beverly Absher� James & Imogene Osborne

Ray & Maudeen Miles� James & Imogene Osborne

Emily Murphy� Mark & Pam Murphy

 IN MEMORY OF:                                                                              GIVEN BY:

Randall Wood� Debra C. Wood

Tom Jones Sr.� Morgan & Cindy Shepherd

Marjean Van Hyning� Mark & Pam Murphy

LOVING GIFTS GIVEN TO GIMI IN HONOR & MEMORY
OF OTHERS
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GIMI WORKING IN SIERRA LEONE

Sierre Leone prisoners praying to Sierre Leone prisoners praying to 
receive Christ with Pastor Kassimreceive Christ with Pastor Kassim

Pastor Kassim Kabia’s entire family in Pastor Kassim Kabia’s entire family in 
Sierre LeoneSierre Leone
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Pastor Israel giving Bibles from GIMI to DR Congo church leaders.Pastor Israel giving Bibles from GIMI to DR Congo church leaders.


